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Professor Ali Sayigh and Linda Sayigh wish to express their 

warmest thanks to all reviewers and authors, Associate Editors 

and Board Members, who have so generously supported 

Renewable Energy – the Official Journal of WREN – over the 

last three decades. 

Ali Sayigh was the founding Editor-in-chief and he and Linda 

Sayigh have worked tirelessly to raise the journal to its present 

level. Ali and Linda retired from their active role in the journal 

on 1 April 2014. Elsevier have appointed a new Editor-in-

chief, Dr Soteris Kalogirou, and we wish him every success in 

this role, and hope that you will give him your full support. All 

queries regarding reviews, papers and submissions should be 

addressed to him and the Elsevier support team at the 

Renewable Energy website. Renewable Energy will continue 

to be the official WREN Journal. 


